
   

March  27, 2010  

To Whom It May Concern:  

I highly recommend Kathleen. She is professional, she is very experienced especially 
with newborns, she is trustworthy, she is reliable, and she is a pleasant, easy going 
person.  

Kathleen helped us to care for our daughter Eleanor from the time she was 3 days old 
until present or 5 months old. What has really impressed me about Kathleen from the first 
time we met and throughout her time with us is how deeply she cared for Eleanor. She is 
enthusiastic each time I greet her at the door and asks “How is little Eleanor today?” She 
told me about how she thought about or commented on Eleanor when she was away from 
us. It was nice to know that our daughter was receiving all that love and attention when 
Kathleen was with her. Kathleen was 100% committed to Eleanor during her time with 
us. She was always holding, singing, bathing, playing and rocking Eleanor to sleep when 
she cared for her.  

Kathleen was respectful of our home and space. Many times I have been in the apartment 
at the same time with Kathleen. During those times, she has never needed me and has 
given me plenty of space to do my things.  

Kathleen is not only experienced but has formal training. She is conscientious to keep her 
hands clean at all times (especially helpful since the swine flu was happening around the 
time of Eleanor’s birth) Kathleen also has been respectful of my breastfeeding Eleanor 
and let me decide when to/not use a bottle when feeding Eleanor  

Kathleen has been very flexible and accommodating with her schedule when she worked 
with us. Kathleen was always on time, despite a long commute from Brooklyn to the 
Upper East Side. She would never leave until she had finished her work for the day. 
Clearly, we are a big fan of Kathleen and will miss her. If you have any questions, I 
encourage you to contact me anytime.  

Sincerely 
Susan 
New York, NY 


